
 

 

 

 
 

Cricket Supporters’ Group Monthly Report 
 
 
 

 CSG meetings  – held on 15th June and 20th July 7pm 
 New Secretary appointed – Alan Deacon 
 Minutes Secretary – Jigisha Patel 
 2016 Matters: 

o Cricket sign on for 2016/17 season open on 1st Aug. open in Flexi-school 
til 31st Aug 

o Cricket Development Day to launch the season will be held on Sat 1st 
Oct at St Paul’s School grounds. 

o Deposit paid for 2017 Cricket Dinner – Saturday 25th March   
o CSG ran the canteen for MetNorth X-Country on 31st May. Great day at 

the canteen and managed to raise approx. $900  
o New designs for CSG Logo have bene created and approved by Dylan.  
o CSG planned project to provide all students playing in BNJCA and 

JTAS/TAS competitions a training shirts and a towels with the approved 
logo. 

o In process of engaging with sponsor for the training shirts 

 Next meeting 3rd Aug 7pm – Library 
 
Nilesh 
President CSG 


